
Líl̓wat Nation  

Sneknukwa7, we want your input! 

 

Líl̓wat Nation is developing a long-term monitoring program to study the 

potential effects of the Upper Lillooet Hydro Project and we want your 

input to help identify and prioritize key objectives of the monitoring 

program.  

Thursday, January 28, 7:00-8:30 pm 

Join us on Zoom: 
=



 

Or call in by phone: 

1-778-907-2071 Meeting ID: 921 2508 

1343  

Passcode: 465554 

The presentation and follow up discussion will be 

recorded and posted to Lil’wat Nation’s Facebook 

page so it can be viewed later for those who have 

missed it. 

A link to an online survey will also be posted to 

Lil’wat Nation’s Facebook page following the 

meeting. Survey responses required by February 11, 

2021.  Kukwstumulhkalap, Nilh ti 

 

For more information, please contact Maxine 

Joseph-Bruce, Fisheries and Environment 

Manager, 604-894-6115 ext. 2465 

https://zoom.us/j/92125081343?pwd=eW5zYXhiaTlQQXkyWVpIWFNWbzMwdz09
https://zoom.us/j/92125081343?pwd=eW5zYXhiaTlQQXkyWVpIWFNWbzMwdz09
https://zoom.us/j/92125081343?pwd=eW5zYXhiaTlQQXkyWVpIWFNWbzMwdz09

